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Please Join Us for the Merrill Field 
Airport Master Plan and Noise Study 

Fairview Noise Workshop 
 

HDR Alaska will be studying aircraft noise as part of the Merrill Field Airport 
Master Plan and Noise Study Project. This workshop is an opportunity for the 
public to provide input on potential noise monitoring locations, noise levels, and 
to meet Harris Miller Miller & Hanson Inc., the sub consultant that will begin the 
noise monitoring program in June.    

 

Please Join Us! 
 

Date:  Wednesday, June 6th 

Time:  7 to 8:30 p.m. 

Location: Fairview Community Recreation Center  
1121 E. 10th Avenue, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Questions? Contact RaeShaun Schmidt at 644-2032  
or email at raeshaun.schmidt@hdrinc.com  

 

This noise workshop will provide an opportunity to learn about how noise is 
evaluated at the airport to include an explanation of the noise modeling process, 
and an opportunity to ask questions about airport noise. 


	Please Join Us!

